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DOH CITES ROLLOFFS HAWAII FOR DEPOSIT BEVERAGE 
CONTAINER VIOLATION 

 

HONOLULU — The Hawaii State Department of Health, Solid & Hazardous Waste Branch, has filed a 

Notice and Finding of Violation against Rolloffs Hawaii Inc., dba RRR Recycling Services Hawaii (RRR 

Recycling).  The company is being cited for using about 6 to 9 tons of deposit beverage container glass, 

collected from their certified redemption center network, as fill material on unapproved land. 

 

The land used was not identified in RRR Recycling’s redemption center certification application as an 

end-use destination for deposit beverage containers and not an approved recycling destination.  The land 

was also deemed a wetland by the United States Army Corps of Engineers, and Rolloffs lacked the 

required Corps permit to grade or fill the property.   The Corps has taken separate action. 

 

RRR Recycling operates a certified redemption center network, which provides recycling and redemption 

services under Hawaii’s deposit beverage container program.  

 

DOH assessed a penalty of $1,199 against RRR Recycling for its violation.  RRR Recycling has complied 

with the Notice and Finding of Violation and Order and paid the penalty. 
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For more information, contact: 
Janice Okubo Karl Motoyama 
Communications Office Solid & Hazardous Waste Branch 
Phone: (808) 586-4442 (808) 586-4226 
 


